
Beloved Community,

So much has happened since my last update.  I have had the tremendous privilege of being part of so much.  
My time in Vietnam was wonderfully spent.  I was able to be a part of some underground meetings with some 
precious saints. God was moving powerfully as hearts were mended, lives transformed, relationships restored, 
and saints revived. Father moved in special ways during some day meetings where we had the honor of 
pouring into some key leaders.  It was there that Father opened more doors for me to minister in new locations. 
 I took the opportunity to go to an island where the only inhabitants were former drug addicts who have HIV.  I 
was able to spend the day with them and share not only the good news of the Kingdom of God but also my life. 
Many came to me with hearts full of gratitude for what I was able to bring.  It was such a tremendous honor.  In 
every meeting whether behind the "pulpit" or on the floor mat sharing tea, Father was stirring hearts.  I am 
grateful for my time there and while it was hard to say goodbye to a country and people that hold so dearly to 
my heart my journey to South Asia began.

It has been two years since I last stepped foot on Indian soil and it was great to once again be reunited with 
India. That news coupled with the  tremendous blessing to finally have a co-laborer join me on some of my 
journeys made for a wonderful time.  Another dear brother and fellow missionary Isaac Hughes has joined me 
on my journey to India and Nepal.  I was able to spend two weeks ministry in meeting after meeting where I 
had the chance to speak to literally thousands of people.  I hope to update you soon on this wonderful heart 
changing trip at a later time but as a soon as arrived to India it felt like I was off again.

After recovering from a cold and some bacteria infections I jumped on a train and began my 3 day journey to 
Nepal.  It was a 30 hour + train ride and a hard few hour bus ride topped off by a rickshaw ride before I made it 
to the border of Nepal.  I stayed in a $3 hotel where little sleep was found but plenty of mosquitoes.  After a few 
hours of sleep it was off to begin my long hard journey through the mountains on some buses that needed to 
be retired to finally reach my destination.  With all of that said here I am and oh how joyful it is to be here.

I arrived to see my good friend the Jackson family and will spend some time ministering in the mountains with 
other dear friends who I have not seen in a year.  Please lift up the time that we will spend trying to reach 
people with the transforming news and power of the gospel of the Kingdom.  I am believing Father for 
wonderful things and look forward to updating you with a wonderful report.

I appreciate you and all you have done to stand with me as I minister the love and power of our God.  I hope 
and pray that all is well with you and your family as we continue to make the name of Jesus famous all over the 
world.  We go to make a difference! I can not express my gratitude to you for your partnership with the ministry. 
 Eternity will only tell the impact we are making.  May the grace of Father surround and keep you.

If you are interested in partnering with the ministry please click on the following link 
http://worldoutreachcommunity.org/reyes.html  or go on my blog www.hisworkhisway.wordpress.com.

Your brother and fellow co-laborer,

Freddy de los Reyes
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